
New California School Immunization Law 

READY FOR SCHOOL? 

Starting January 1, 2016, a new state law (Senate Bill 277) states that parents/

guardians of students in any school or child-care facility, whether public or 

private,�will no longer be allowed to submit a personal beliefs exemption 

form for any currently required immunization. 

If your child is starting preschool, transitional kindergarten/kindergarten, or 7th 

grade, you are encouraged to take these two important steps to avoid being excluded 

from school: 
 

STEP 1: �ŚĞĐŬ�ǇŽƵƌ�ĐŚŝůĚ͛Ɛ�ŝŵŵƵŶŝǌĂƟŽŶ�ƌĞĐŽƌĚ͘�/Ĩ�ǇŽƵƌ�ĐŚŝůĚ�ĚŽĞƐ�

ŶŽƚ�ŵĞĞƚ�ƚŚĞ�ƐĐŚŽŽů�ŝŵŵƵŶŝǌĂƟŽŶ�ƌĞƋƵŝƌĞŵĞŶƚƐ͕�ŐĞƚ�ǇŽƵƌ�ĐŚŝůĚ�ǀĂĐͲ

ĐŝŶĂƚĞĚ�ĂƐ�ƐŽŽŶ�ĂƐ�ƉŽƐƐŝďůĞ͘�DĂŬĞ�ĂŶ�ĂƉƉŽŝŶƚŵĞŶƚ�ǁŝƚŚ�ǇŽƵƌ�ĐŚŝůĚ Ɛ͛�

ƌĞŐƵůĂƌ�ŚĞĂůƚŚ�ĐĂƌĞ�ƉƌŽǀŝĚĞƌ͘ �/Ĩ�ǇŽƵ�ŶĞĞĚ�ĂƐƐŝƐƚĂŶĐĞ�ĮŶĚŝŶŐ�Ă�ŚĞĂůƚŚ�

ĐĂƌĞ�WƌŽǀŝĚĞƌ͕ �ĐĂůů��ĞƌŬĞůĞǇ�WƵďůŝĐ�,ĞĂůƚŚ�Ăƚ�;ϱϭϬͿ�ϵϴϭ-ϱϯϬϬ͘ 
 

STEP 2: WƌŽǀŝĚĞ�ǇŽƵƌ�ĐŚŝůĚ͛Ɛ�ƐĐŚŽŽů�ǁŝƚŚ�ĚŽĐƵŵĞŶƚĂƟŽŶ�ƚŚĂƚ�ƐŚŽǁƐ�

ƚŚĂƚ�ǇŽƵƌ�ĐŚŝůĚ�ŚĂƐ�ƌĞĐĞŝǀĞĚ�Ăůů�ƌĞƋƵŝƌĞĚ�ŝŵŵƵŶŝǌĂƟŽŶƐ�


